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The Political Economy of City Branding Ari-Veikko Anttiroiko 2014-02-24
Globalization affects urban communities in many ways. One of its manifestations is
increased intercity competition, which compels cities to increase their
attractiveness in terms of capital, entrepreneurship, information, expertise and
consumption. This competition takes place in an asymmetric field, with cities
trying to find the best possible ways of using their natural and created assets,
the latter including a naturally evolving reputation or consciously developed
competitive identity or brand. The Political Economy of City Branding discusses
this phenomenon from the perspective of numerous post-industrial cities in North
America, Europe, East Asia and Australasia. Special attention is given to local
economic development policy and industrial profiling, and global city rankings are
used to provide empirical evidence for cities’ characteristics and positions in
the global urban hierarchy. On top of this, social and urban challenges such as
creative class struggle are also discussed. The core message of the book is that
cities should apply the tools of city branding in their industrial promotion and
specialization, but at the same time take into account the special nature of their
urban communities and be open and inclusive in their brand policies in order to
ensure optimal results. This book will be of interest to scholars and
practitioners working in the areas of local economic development, urban planning,
public management, and branding.
Economics for the IB Diploma with CD-ROM Ellie Tragakes 2011-11-03 Arranged in
four sections, provides review exercises and past examination questions for topics
in microeconomics, macroeconomics, interantional economics, and development
economics.
Understanding the Political Economy of the Arab Uprisings Ishac Diwan 2014-05-26
For the millions of citizens in the Arab World who came together in 2010–2011 to
discover their common yearning for dignity and liberty, the real revolutions only
began after the wave of protests. Understanding the Political Economy of the Arab
Uprisings reassess the interests, potential and constraints of various sociopolitical players and their importance in the building of a constructive
environment for democratic progress in the Middle East. Initiated by the Cairobased Economic Research Forum and edited by Ishac Diwan, this invaluable volume
features contributions by Middle East academics across the world. They examine the
reasons behind the uprisings, how democratic transitions transpire, the role of
Arab capitalism in the crises, and how the experiences of other countries such as
Indonesia, Turkey and Iran, can forecast where these uprisings may lead the Middle
East in the years to come. Contents:PrefaceIntroductionThe Genesis of the
Uprisings:The Political Economy of Arab Presidents for Life — and After (Roger
Owen)Understanding Revolution in the Middle East: The Central Role of the Middle
Class (Ishac Diwan)The Making of the Tunisian Revolution (Fadhel Kaboub)A
Transition to Democracy?:On the Determinants of Democratic Transitions (Caroline
Freund and Melise Jaud)Islamists in Power? Inclusion, Moderation, and the Arab
Uprisings (Jillian Schwedler)Arab Capitalism in Crisis:Detecting Corruption and
Evaluating Programs to Control It: Some Lessons for MENA (Jeffrey B
Nugent)Enhancing Competition in a Post-Revolutionary Arab Context: Does the
Turkish Experience Provide Any Lessons? (Izak Atiyas)Lessons from
Elsewhere:Political and Economic Developments in Turkey and The Transformation of
Political Islam (1950–2010) (Hasan Ersel)Social Order, Rents, and Economic
Development in Iran Since the Early 20th Century (Hadi S Esfahani & Esra Ç
Gürakar)What Happened in the Early Years of Democracy: Indonesia's Experience
(Akhmad R Shidiq and Philips J Vermonte) Readership: Graduate and research
students, political scientists, economists, social scientists who specialize in
the political economy of the Middle East and current affairs in the MENA Region.
Key Features:Written by distinguished Middle East scholars from around the
worldTimely topic with the aftermath of Arab revolutions still unfoldingGoes
beyond the political perspective of the uprisings (which is what many books tend
to focus on), and provides analyses on socio-economic and political-economic
aspects of eventsKeywords:Political Economy;Democracy;Transitions;MENA;Arab
Spring;Tunisia;Egypt;Libya;Turkey;Yemen;Indonesia;Revolutions;Political Islam;The
Middle East;Islamists;Corruption;Competition;Iran;Social Order;Rents;Economic
DevelopmentReviews: “How are we to understand the origins and consequences of the
momentous changes which have rocked the Middle East in the past four years? This
book brings together some of the most insightful scholars of the region to begin
to distill some of the lessons from this experience. It takes on board the extent
of the variation and the rich historical legacies. An important and fascinating
work.” James A Robinson David Florence Professor of Government Harvard University
“This is an important book for those are interested in the Arab region and recent
ground-breaking events. Ishac Diwan and his colleagues have made a great
contribution by providing deep and thought-provoking perspectives on the causes
and implications of the so-called Arab Spring.” Mustapha Kamel Nabli Former
Governor, Central Bank of Tunisia “… efforts to understand why the uprisings took
place, and what effects they have had so far, are of the greatest importance … The
contributors to this volume are to be congratulated for the many skillful ways
they use a Political Economy approach to provide trenchant evidence …” Roger Owen
A J Meyer Professor Emeritus of Middle East History Harvard University “This
volume makes a valuable contribution to the growing literature on the Arab
uprisings.” Middle East Media and Book Reviews Online “It includes the most
commentary on the structural factors behind the uprisings, and a credible
hypothesis emerges from some of its essays: in recent decades, neoliberal reforms
enacted by Arab states combined with corrupt privatization schemes and crony
capitalism to undermine the economic base of the middle class to ally with the
lower-middle class and the poor.” Foreign Affairs
Visual Politics and North Korea David Shim 2013-10-15 In the realm of
international relations, there are seemingly few states like North Korea. Whether
it is the country’s human rights situation, its precarious everyday life or its
so-called foreign policy of coercion and nuclear brinkmanship, no matter what this
‘pariah’ nation says and does it affects the state and stability of regional and
global politics. But what do we know about North Korea and how do we come to know
it? This book argues that visual imagery plays a decisive role in this operation.
By discussing two exemplary areas – everyday photography and satellite imagery –
the book takes into account the role of images in the way that particular issues
related to North Korea are understood in contemporary geopolitics. Images work.
They do something by evoking a particular perspective of what is shown in them,
allowing only specific ways of seeing and knowing. In this sense, images are
deeply political. Individual methodological usages in the book can provide a

The Global Factory Peter J. Buckley 2018 This key new book synthesises Peter
Buckley's work on ‘the global factory’ – the modern networked multinational
enterprise. The role of interfirm networks, entrepreneurship and cooperation in
the creation and management of global factories leads to a discussion of their
governance, internal knowledge transfer strategies and performance, including
their role in potentially combating societal failures. Emerging country
multinationals are examined as a special case of global factories with a focus on
Indian and Chinese multinationals, their involvement in tax havens and offshore
financial centres, the performance and processes of their acquisition strategies –
all seen as key aspects of globalisation.
The Palgrave Encyclopedia of Imperialism and Anti-Imperialism Immanuel Ness
2016-04-29 The Palgrave Encyclopedia Imperialism and Anti-Imperialism objectively
presents the prominent themes, epochal events, theoretical explanations, and
historical accounts of imperialism from 1776 to the present. It is the most
historically and academically comprehensive examination of the subject to date.
The Oxford Handbook of Africa and Economics Célestin Monga 2015-07-02 A popular
myth about the travails of Africa holds that the continent's long history of poor
economic performance reflects the inability of its leaders and policymakers to
fulfill the long list of preconditions to be met before sustained growth can be
achieved. These conditions are said to vary from the necessary quantity and
quality of physical and human capital to the appropriate institutions and business
environments. While intellectually charming and often elegantly formulated, that
conventional wisdom is actually contradicted by historical evidence and common
sense. It also suggests a form of intellectual mimicry that posits a unique path
to prosperity for all countries regardless of their level of development and
economic structure. In fact, the argument underlining that reasoning is
tautological, and the policy prescriptions derived from it are fatally
teleological: low-income countries are by definition those where such ingredients
are missing. None of today's high-income countries started its growth process with
the "required" and complete list of growth ingredients. Unless one truly believes
that the continent of Africa-and most developing countries-are ruled predominantly
if not exclusively by plutocrats with a high propensity for sadomasochism, the
conventional view must be re-examined, debated, and questioned. This volume-the
second of the lOxford Handbook of Africa and Economics-reassesses the economic
policies and practices observed across the continent since independence. It offers
a collection of analyses by some of the leading economists and development
thinkers of our time, and reflects a wide range of perspectives and viewpoints.
Africa's emergence as a potential economic powerhouse in the years and decades
ahead amply justifies the scope and ambition of the book.
State Capitalism Joshua Kurlantzick 2016-03-08 The end of the Cold War ushered in
an age of American triumphalism best characterized by the "Washington Consensus:"
the idea that free markets, democratic institutions, limitations on government
involvement in the economy, and the rule of law were the foundations of prosperity
and stability. The last fifteen years, starting with the Asian financial crisis,
have seen the gradual erosion of that consensus. Many commentators have pointed to
the emergence of a powerful new rival model: state capitalism. In state capitalist
regimes, the government typically owns firms in strategic industries. Not beholden
to private-sector shareholders, such firms are allowed to operate with razor-thin
margins if the state deems them strategically important. China, soon to be the
world's largest economy, is the best known state capitalist regime, but it is
hardly the only one. In State Capitalism, Joshua Kurlantzick ranges across the
world--China, Thailand, Brazil, Russia, South Africa, Turkey, and more--and argues
that the increase in state capitalism across the globe has, on balance,
contributed to a decline in democracy. He isolates some of the reasons for state
capitalism's resurgence: the fact that globalization favors economies of scale in
the most critical industries, and the widespread rejection of the Washington
Consensus in the face of the problems that have plagued the world economy in
recent years. That said, a number of democratic nations have embraced state
capitalism, and in those regimes, state-backed firms like Brazil's Embraer have
enjoyed considerable success. Kurlantzick highlights the mixed record and the
evolving nature of the model, yet he is more concerned about the negative effects
of state capitalism. When states control firms, whether in democratic or
authoritarian regimes, the government increases its advantage over the rest of
society. The combination of new technologies, the perceived failures of liberal
economics and democracy in many developing nations, the rise of modern kinds of
authoritarians, and the success of some of the best-known state capitalists have
created an era ripe for state intervention. State Capitalism offers the sharpest
analysis yet of what state capitalism's emergence means for democratic politics
around the world.
Science Examination Papers Great Britain. Department of Science and Art 1905
Foundations of the Islamic State Patrick B. Johnston 2016-05-18 Drawing from 140
recently declassified documents, this report comprehensively examines the
organization, territorial designs, management, personnel policies, and finances of
the Islamic State of Iraq (ISI) and al-Qa‘ida in Iraq. Analysis of the Islamic
State predecessor groups is more than a historical recounting. It provides
significant understanding of how ISI evolved into the present-day Islamic State
and how to combat the group.
The Routledge Research Companion to Energy Geographies Stefan Bouzarovski
2017-07-06 Energy has become a central concern of many strands of geographical
inquiry, from global climate change to the effects of energy decisions on our
lives. However, many aspects of the ‘black box’ of relationships at the energysociety interface remain unopened, especially in terms of the spatial
underpinnings of energy production and consumption within nations, cities and
regions. Debates focusing on the location and nature of energy flows frequently
fail to consider the multiple geographical networks that illustrate and explain
the distribution of fuels and services around the world. Providing an integrated
perspective on the complex interdependencies between energy and geography, The
Routledge Research Companion to Energy Geographies offers a timely conceptual
framework to study the multiple facets of energy geography, including security,
space and place, planning, environmental science, economics and political science.
Illustrating how a geographic approach towards energy can aid decision-making
pathways in the domains of social justice and environment, this book provides
insights that will help move the international community toward greater
cooperation, stability, and sustainability.
ib-economics-paper-2-may-2013
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procedural basis from which to start or rethink further studies on visuality, both
in IR and beyond. It also opens an innovative path for future studies on East
Asia, making the book attractive to a range of specialists and thus holding an
appeal beyond the boundaries of a single discipline.
Handbook of BRICS and Emerging Economies P. B. Anand 2021-01-16 This handbook
presents a comprehensive and multi-faceted analysis of the BRICS countries and
other emerging economies, exploring their economic, social, environmental, and
governance dimensions and challenges.
Muted Modernists Madawi Al-Rasheed 2015-01-02 Analysis of both official and
opposition Saudi divine politics is often monolithic, conjuring images of
conservatism, radicalism, misogyny and resistance to democracy. Madawi Al-Rasheed
challenges this stereotype as she examines a long tradition of engaging with
modernism that gathered momentum with the Arab uprisings and incurred the wrath of
both the regime and its Wahhabi supporters. With this nascent modernism,
constructions of new divine politics, anchored in a rigorous reinterpretation of
foundational Islamic texts and civil society activism are emerging in a context
where authoritarian rule prefers its advocates to remain muted. The author
challenges scholarly wisdom on Islamism in general and blurs the boundaries
between secular and religious politics.
The International Baccalaureate Alexander Duncan Campbell Peterson 1972
The SAGE Handbook of Research in International Education Mary Hayden 2015-10-13
The landscape of international education has changed significantly in the last ten
years and our understanding of concepts such as ‘international’, 'global' and
‘multicultural’ are being re-evaluated. Fully updated and revised, and now
including new contributions from research in South East Asia, the Middle East,
China, Japan, Australasia, and North America, the new edition of this handbook
analyses the origins, interpretations and contributions of international education
and explores key contemporary developments, including: internationalism in the
context of teaching and learning leadership, standards and quality in institutions
and systems of education the promotion of internationalism in national systems
This important collection of research is an essential resource for anyone involved
in the practice and academic study of international education, including
researchers and teachers in universities, governmental and private curriculum
development agencies, examination authorities, administrators and teachers in
schools.
Measuring the Real Size of the World Economy World Bank 2013-04-25 This volume
provides a comprehensive review of the statistical theory and methods underlying
the estimation of purchasing power parities (PPPs) and real expenditures, the
choices made for the 2005 International Comparison Program (ICP) round, and the
lessons learned that led to improvements in the 2011 ICP.
Economic and Financial Crime Monica Violeta Achim 2020-08-29 This book deals with
the widespread economic and financial crime issues of corruption, the shadow
economy and money laundering. It investigates both the theoretical and practical
aspects of these crimes, identifying their effects on economic, social and
political life. This book presents these causes and effects with a state of the
art review and with recent empirical research. It compares the international and
transnational aspects of these economic and financial crimes through discussion
and critical analysis. This volume will be of interest to researchers and policy
makers working to study and prevent economic and financial crime, white collar
crime, and organized crime.
Political Economy and the Aid Industry in Asia J. Hutchison 2014-05-22 Adopting a
distinctive structural political economy approach, this book uniquely explains the
blind spots of alternative political economy approaches to international aid, and
presents an original framework for evaluating likely reformers' strength of
commitment and potential alliances with donors.
Eurasian Regionalisms and Russian Foreign Policy Mikhail A. Molchanov 2016-03-03
Bridging foreign policy analysis and international political economy, this volume
offers a new look at the problem of agency in comparative regional integration
studies. It examines evolving regional integration projects in the Eurasian space,
defined as the former Soviet Union countries and China, and the impact that
Russian foreign policy has had on integration in the region. Mikhail Molchanov
argues that new regionalism in Eurasia should be seen as a reactive response to
contemporary challenges that these developing states face in the era of
globalization. Regional integration in this part of the world treads the unknown
waters and may not simply repeat the early steps in the evolution of the European
Union. The question of a hegemonic leadership in particular, as exercised by a
country that spearheads regional integration efforts, animates much of the
discussion offered in the book. Moreover, Eurasian regionalisms are plural
phenomena because of complementary and competing projects that engage the same, or
partially overlapping, groups of countries. By combining foreign policy studies
with an examination of the international political economy of regionalism in
Eurasia the author furthers our understanding of new regionalism, both
theoretically and empirically.
Beyond Liberal Order Harry Verhoeven 2022-05-01 What does liberal order actually
amount to outside the West, where it has been most institutionalised? Contrary to
the Atlantic or Pacific, liberal hegemony is thin in the Indian Ocean World; there
are no equivalents of NATO, the EU or the US-Japan defence relationship. Yet what
this book calls the 'Global Indian Ocean' was the beating heart of earlier epochs
of globalisation, where experiments in international order, market integration and
cosmopolitanisms were pioneered. Moreover, it is in this macro-region that today's
challenges will face their defining hour: climate change, pandemics, and the
geopolitical contest pitting China and Pakistan against the USA and India. The
Global Indian Ocean states represent the greatest range of political systems and
ideologies in any region, from Hindu-nationalist India and nascent democracy in
Indonesia and South Africa, to the Gulf's mixture of tribal monarchy and high
modernism. These essays by leading scholars examine key aspects of political
order, and their roots in the colonial and pre-colonial past, through the lenses
of state-building, nationalism, international security, religious identity and
economic development. The emergent lessons are of great importance for the world,
as the 'global' liberal order fades and new alternatives struggle to be born.
The Emissions Gap Report 2014 United Nations Environment Programme 2014-03-11 The
UN Environment Emissions Gap Report assesses the latest scientific studies on
current and estimated future greenhouse gas emissions and compares these with the
emission levels permissible for the world to progress on a least-cost pathway to
achieve the goals of the Paris Agreement. This difference between where we are
likely to be and where we need to be is known as the emissions gap. The report
explores some of the most important options available for countries to bridge the
gap.
The Competitive Effects of Minority Shareholdings Panagiotis Fotis 2016-04-07 The
objective of this book is twofold. First, it presents the economics of minority
shareholdings, under both merger and antitrust law. In particular, economic
analysis provides both an overall assessment of minority shareholdings in the
context of concentrations, and Articles 101 and 102 TFEU and the examination of
the link between non-controlling minority shareholdings, merger control and
antitrust law. Second, the book also provides a legal assessment and an analysis
of selected case law. According to settled European case law, minority
shareholdings are analysed not only under Regulation 139/2004, but also under
Articles 101 and 102 TFEU. Nevertheless, according to current enforcement practice
at European and international levels, several national competition authorities
ib-economics-paper-2-may-2013

have adopted different approaches. The million dollar question is whether the
existing regulatory framework is sufficient to cover all possible cases. In
summary, the book will be a useful tool for students, practitioners, researchers,
economic and legal experts and competition authorities. It provides a
comprehensive survey of the subject, which has been missing until now and answers
many questions that have been raised in the literature in the last decades.
Economics for the IB Diploma Paul Hoang 2020-12-14 Ensure full coverage of the new
syllabus with this comprehensive guide written by highly experienced authors, that
explores all topics through inquiry, concepts, content and contexts and their
interrelationships with each other. - Explore economics through the nine key
concepts in the new course with our newly developed acronym for a deeper and more
integrated understanding of the subject. - Includes new integrated subtopics of
Economics of the environment and Economics of inequality and poverty which helps
bring to light the global challenges facing the planet today and how these can be
addressed using an Economics lens. - Apply new skills and knowledge to everyday
life with examples and case studies. - Foster the attributes of the lB learner
profile with explicit reference made throughout, as well as TOK links for every
topic. - Prepare for the new assessment model with exam-style questions and review
questions. - Avoid common mistakes and aim for the best grades with expert tips
and hints.
The Alawis of Syria Michael Kerr 2015-01-12 Throughout the turbulent history of
the Levant the 'Alawis - a secretive, resilient and ancient Muslim sect - have
aroused suspicion and animosity, including accusations of religious heresy. More
recently they have been tarred with the brush of political separatism and
complicity in the excesses of the Assad regime, claims that have gained greater
traction since the onset of the Syrian uprising and subsequent devastating civil
war. The contributors to this book provide a complex and nuanced reading of
Syria's 'Alawi communities -from loyalist gangs (Shabiha) to outspoken critics of
the regime. Drawing upon wide-ranging research that examines the historic,
political and social dynamics of the 'Alawi and the Syrian state, the current
tensions are scrutinised and fresh insights offered. Among the themes addressed
are religious practice, social identities, and relations to the Ba'ath party, the
Syrian state and the military apparatus. The analysis also extends to Lebanon with
a focus on the embattled 'Alawi community of Jabal Mohsen in Tripoli and state
relations with Hizballah amid the current crisis.
The Business Environment Paul Wetherly 2014-01 Designed specifically for students
new to the study of business, this book explores the global range of environments
within which business operates. Wetherly and Otter encourage critical thinking via
a unique 'themes and issues' approach, which reflects the integrated, dynamic
reality of businesses today.
India’s Approach to Development Cooperation Sachin Chaturvedi 2016-04-14 India is
emerging as a key player in the development cooperation arena, not only because of
the increasing volume and reach of its south-south cooperation but more so because
of its leadership and advocacy for the development of a distinctly southern
development discourse and knowledge generation. This book traces and analyses the
evolution of Indian development cooperation. It highlights its significance both
to global development and as an effective tool of Indian foreign policy. Focussing
on how India has played an important role in supporting development efforts of
partner countries in South Asia and beyond through its various initiatives in the
realm of development cooperation, the book tracks the evolution, genesis, and the
challenges India faces in the current international context. The contributions
provide a rich mix of academic and government, policy and practice, Indian and
external perspectives. Theory is complemented with empirical research, and case
studies on countries and sectors as well as comparisons with other aid providing
countries are presented. The book is of interest to researchers and policy makers
in the field of development cooperation, the role of emerging powers from the
South, international development, foreign policy and global political economy.
Innovations in Urban and Regional Systems Jean-Claude Thill 2020-05-11 This book
presents cutting‐edge research on urban and regional systems applying modern
spatial analytical techniques of Geographic Information Science & Technologies
(GIS&T), spatial statistics, and location modeling. The contributions, written by
leading scholars from around the globe, adopt a spatially explicit analytical
perspective and highlight methodological innovations and substantive breakthroughs
on many facets of the socioeconomic and environmental reality of urban and
regional contexts. The book is divided into three parts: The first part offers an
introduction to the research field, while the second part discusses critical
issues in urban growth and urban management, presenting case studies on city and
urban environments, their growth, data infrastructures and spatial and management
issues. The third part then broadens the analysis to the regional scale,
addressing growth, convergence and adaptation to new economic and information‐
based realities. This book appeals to scholars of spatial and regional sciences as
well as to policy decision-makers interested in advanced methods of spatial
analysis, location modeling, and GIS&T.
Proceedings of the 3rd International Conference: Quantitative and Qualitative
Methodologies in the Economic & Administrative Sciences (QMEAS 2013) Christos
Frangos
Symposium proceedings - XV International symposium Symorg 2016 Ondrej Jaško
2016-06-03
The International Business Environment Leslie Hamilton 2015-03-26 Will the
expansion of the Chinese economy result in job losses in the USA? How can a
natural disaster in Japan cause world stock markets to plummet?What impact does
the Arab Spring have on the petroleum industry in the Middle East and North
Africa?Adopting a clear global perspective, this textbook is an essential
introduction to the challenges of the international business environment. The book
begins by setting the global context and evaluating the idea of international
industries, the world economy, and the threats and opportunities of global
markets. The authors then identify the core issues faced by businesses and the
dynamic socio-cultural, technological, political, legal, and ecological
environments in which they operate. Case studies are sourced from almost every
continent in the world, including a wealth of examples from the emerging markets
of Africa, South America, and Asia. In addition, each chapter provides a range of
learning tools designed to test and develop the reader's understanding. Questions
and assignment tasks ensure students can apply their knowledge to real-world
scenarios, while full colour diagrams throughout the book illustrate business
environment theory and comparative examples with particular clarity.This unique
combination of accessible theory, diverse case studies, and reflection points will
prepare the reader for academic success and develop the professional skills
required to excel in their future global business career. New to this editionNew
assignment tasks at the end of every chapter provide real-world scenarios to
develop employability skills and apply understanding.New questions in the mini
case studies and counterpoint boxes encourage critical thinking and reflection
throughout the book.A wealth of new and updated case studies from around the world
illustrate the challenges faced by contemporary organizations in regions as
diverse as Africa, Europe, Asia, and the United States.Updated to reflect
developments in the financial, political, legal, and technological environments
since the publication of the previous edition, including the Arab Spring, economic
sanctions on Russia, and changes in the global banking sector.
Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and approaches SL Paul Fannon 2019-09-30
Enable students to construct, communicate and justify correct mathematical
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inequality have not been discussed systematically: its multidimensional nature and
the question of what can be done to reverse it. This book offers insights from
scholars representing the Global Labour University, which operates in Brazil,
Germany, India, South Africa and the US. They analyse the various drivers of
inequality, assess policy responses, and discuss counterstrategies. The main
findings of this book are that rising levels of inequality cannot be addressed
only with the standard policies responses, namely education, redistribution and
‘green growth’. In addition, the way markets currently function needs to be
corrected. The chapters in this volume focus on specific fields of contemporary
capitalism where important drivers of inequality are located, for example, the
labour market; the financial system; the tax system; multi-national corporations;
and gender relations. Other chapters discuss in detail where political
opportunities for change lie. They critically assess existing countermeasures; the
idea of a ‘green economy’ and its implications for inequality; and existing
campaigns by trade unions and new social movements against inequality. In line
with the global nature of the problem, this book contains case studies on
countries both from the north and south with considerable economic and political
weight. This book provides academics, political practitioners and civil society
activists with a range of ideas on how to drive back inequality. It will be of
interest to those who study political economy, development economy and labour
economics.
A tool for supporting economic policy-making in the former Yugoslavia Klaus
Weyerstraß 2016 The book describes a quarterly macroeconometric multi-country
model for Croatia, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Slovenia and Serbia. The model is
tested by evaluating its ability to reproduce the endogenous variables in an ex
post simulation. Furthermore, economic policy simulations are performed to analyse
(i) islated vs. coordinated fiscal policies, (ii) the future of the euro area and
impacts on Slovenia and Serbia, (iii) budgetary consolidation strategies for
Slovenia, (iv) how to cope with population ageing, and (iv) impacts of Croatia's
EU accession. Klaus Weyerstrass is senior researcher at the Institute for Advanced
Studies, Vienna.
The Neighbours of the European Union's Neighbours Sieglinde Gstöhl 2016-02-24
Should the European Neighbourhood Policy stop at the borders of the European
Union’s immediate neighbouring countries? This book is the first full length study
of the ’neighbours of the EU’s neighbours’, a concept originally introduced by the
European Commission with reference to Saharan Africa, the Middle East and Central
Asia. These regions in the EU’s broader neighbourhood are often perceived as an
’arc of crisis’ from which manifold challenges emanate for Europe. This timely
book takes stock of the state of the EU’s cooperation with the neighbours of its
neighbours and explores how the concept might help promote security, stability and
prosperity beyond the countries which are formally part of the European
Neighbourhood Policy. How can the EU create bridges between these regions? What
instruments does the EU have at its disposal and how can it link them in order to
respond to the challenges and overcome the current fragmentation? One of the
conclusions is the suggestion to consider a pragmatic ’EU Strategy for the
Neighbours of its Neighbours’ which addresses the needs of the broader EU
neighbourhood in a more systematic and consistent manner and helps transform in
the long run the ’arc of crisis’ into another ’ring of friends’.
The Second Economic Adjustment Programme for Greece 2012 Recoge: 1. Introduction 2. Macroeconomic and financial developments - 3. Programme implementation - 4.
Debt sustainability analysis and programme financing.
Platform Economics Cristiano Codagnone 2018-11-23 Platform Economics tackles head
on the rhetoric surrounding the so-called 'sharing economy' which has muddied
public debate and has contributed to a lack of policy and regulatory intervention.
The Great Surge Steven Radelet 2016-11-22 "The Great Surge tells the remarkable
story of this unprecedented economic, social, and political transformation. It
shows how the end of the Cold War, the development of new technologies,
globalization, courageous local leadership, and in some cases, good fortune, have
combined to dramatically improve the fate of hundreds of millions of people in
poor countries around the world. Most importantly, The Great Surge reveals how we
can fight the changing tides of climate change, resource demand, economic and
political mismanagement, and demographic pressures to accelerate the political,
economic, and social development that has been helping the poorest of the poor
around the world,"--Amazon.com.

arguments, with a range of activities and examples of maths in the real world. Engage and excite students with examples and photos of maths in the real world,
plus inquisitive starter activities to encourage their problem-solving skills Build mathematical thinking with our 'Toolkit' and mathematical exploration
chapter, along with our new toolkit feature of questions, investigations and
activities - Develop understanding with key concepts and applications integrated
throughout, along with TOK links for every topic - Prepare your students for
assessment with worked examples, and extended essay support - Check understanding
with review exercise midway and at the end of the coursebook Follows the new 2019
IB Guide for Mathematics: analysis and approaches Standard Level Available in the
series Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and approaches SL Student Book
ISBN: 9781510462359 Student Book Boost eBook ISBN: 9781398334304 Exam Practice
Workbook Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and approaches SL 9781398321182
Exam Practice Workbook Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and approaches SL
Boost eBook 9781398342316 Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and approaches
HL Student Book ISBN: 9781510462366 Student Book Boost eBook ISBN: 9781398334311
Exam Practice Workbook Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and approaches HL
9781398321878 Exam Practice Workbook Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Analysis and
approaches HL Boost eBook 9781398342361 SL & HL Boost Subscription: 9781398341265
A Political Economy of the Middle East Melani Cammett 2018-03-22 A Political
Economy of the Middle East is the most comprehensive analysis of developments in
the political economy of the region over the past several decades, examining the
interaction of economic development processes, state systems and policies, and
social actors in the Middle East. The fourth edition, with new authors Melani
Cammett and Ishac Diwan, has been thoroughly revised, with two new introductory
chapters that provide an updated framework with which to understand and study the
many changes in demography, education, labor markets, urbanization, water and
agriculture, and international labor migration in the recent years. The new
edition also includes: a new chapter that charts the political economy of the Gulf
states and, in particular, the phenomenal growth of oil economies; a new chapter
on the rise of "crony capitalism;" and increased coverage of the changes in civil
society and social movements in the region, including an exploration of the
causes, dynamics, consequences, and aftermath of the Arab uprisings.
Mathematics for the IB Diploma: Applications and interpretation SL Paul Fannon
2021-11-19 Enable students to construct mathematical models by exploring
challenging problems and the use of technology. - Engage and excite students with
examples and photos of maths in the real world, plus inquisitive starter
activities to encourage their problem-solving skills. - Build mathematical
thinking with our 'Toolkit' and mathematical exploration chapter, along with our
new toolkit feature of questions, investigations and activities. - Develop
understanding with key concepts and applications integrated throughout, along with
TOK links for every topic. - Prepare your students for assessment with worked
examples, extended essay support and colour-coded questions to highlight the level
of difficulty and the different types of questions. - Check understanding with
review exercise midway and at the end of the textbook. Follows the new 2019 IB
Guide for Mathematics: applications and interpretation Standard Level
The History of Music Production Richard James Burgess 2014-06-25 In The History of
Music Production, Richard James Burgess draws on his experience as a producer,
musician, and author. Beginning in 1860 with the first known recording of an
acoustic sound and moving forward chronologically, Burgess charts the highs and
lows of the industry throughout the decades and concludes with a discussion on the
present state of music production. Throughout, he tells the story of the music
producer as both artist and professional, including biographical sketches of key
figures in the history of the industry, including Fred Gaisberg, Phil Spector, and
Dr. Dre. Burgess argues that while technology has defined the nature of music
production, the drive toward greater control over the process, end result, and
overall artistry come from producers. The result is a deeply knowledgeable book
that sketches a critical path in the evolution of the field, and analyzes the
impact that recording and disseminative technologies have had on music production.
A key and handy reference book for students and scholars alike, it stands as an
ideal companion to Burgess's noted, multi-edition book The Art of Music
Production.
Combating Inequality Alexander Gallas 2015-12-22 Economic inequality has recently
gained considerable academic attention. However, two important aspects of
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